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Members of LAPD, MTA Transit Security and Sheriff’s Department gather in
remembrance of the loss of a fellow officer.              pHOtO: lIsa HUYNH

MTA Transit Security Marks 10-year Anniversary of
Memorial to Transit Police Officer Edward E. Reed

By LISA HUYNH

(Feb. 25, 2003) Fallen MTA Transit Police Officer Edward E. Reed was a
friend and active member in his community until he died in 1993.

Lt. James Cook from MTA Transit Security held a memorial service,
Friday, to mark the 10-year anniversary of Reed’s death. Members of
the LAPD and Sheriff’s Department were among those who attended the
service.

Reed died 10 years ago in the line of duty. A drunk driver broad-sided
Reed’s patrol car and he was killed instantly. It was the first year MTA
has held a memorial service for Reed.

“Not only are we memorializing Officer Reed, but also the service and
dedication of the Transit Police Department,” says Cook.
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